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To:          June 12, 2020 

Post Oak Savannah GCD Directors 

Honorable Steve Young, Milam County Judge 

Keith Schroeder, Burleson County Judge  

Honorable Directors and Judges, 

Much has transpired since I first learned of this situation and notified you of the Vista Ridge water being 

discharged into a creek bed in the San Antonio area Wednesday evening. I have endeavored to verify 

information and get answers so our Board can better understand this situation, and so the Board can 

accurately identify our responsibilities and appropriately discharge its duties. I remain in close regular contact 

with our General Counsel, Hydrologist, and Board President Youngblood. I will continue to gather information 

and I would expect the Advisory Committee to review all information by mid-next week so they may chart a 

course forward. 

Please note that in the last correspondence from SAWS, it is indicated this discharge will cease today. 

Although this may not be the end of our responsibilities in this situation, it is welcome news. 

Please see the link in this corresponding email to our website for a link to the original report and a collection 

of information gathered to date, including emails from SAWS and EPCOR in response to my inquires. We are 

posting all of this on our website to provide everyone with the most current information, and will update as 

information becomes available. 

 

Respectfully, 

Gary Westbrook 

General Manager 

Post Oak Savannah GCD 


